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Dear Parents/Guardians,                 26th October, 2023 

“Super Spooky Halloween for Charity” 

In order to enhance students' interest in learning English and cultivate the habit 

of acting kindness and actively participating in social welfare activities, our school 

will hold a "Super Spooky Halloween for Charity" fundraising event on Tuesday, 31st 

October, 2023. All funds raised from this event will be donated to The Community 

Chest. The event details are as follows: 

 

Date： Tuesday, 31st October, 2023  

Time： 

8:15 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

8:15-1:00  Super Spooky Halloween 

1:00-1:30  Lunch 

1:30-2:00  Lunch recess 

2:30-3:30  STEAM Lesson 

Activities： Booth games、Dress up fashion show、Haunted corridor 

Attire： 

Halloween costumes, casual clothes or school PE uniform 

(All clothing should be fit and not too scary. Casual clothing should 

be neat and tidy. Black shoes or sports shoes must be worn. Please do 

not wear open-toed sandals or slippers.) 

Remarks： 

1. Water-printed tattoo stickers will be distributed on the day of the 

event. If parents are worried about students being allergic, please 

inform the class teacher in advance.  

2. The school dismissal time and method will be as usual on the day. 

 

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Fu Mei Yee at phone number 2404 5333. 

 

Yours faithfully,   

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

 

世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R AT I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 


